
Closure of Council Buildings 

 

Red Lodge Parish Council will be following Government guidance regarding the 
Corona Virus, we will be closing our public building the Red Lodge Sports Pavilion and 
all the facilities including the sports pitches and the Multi Use Games Area as of Friday 
20th March 2020. 

Please email any booking enquiries to sports.pavilion@redlodgepc.org or telephone 
01638551604 and we will endeavour to respond as soon as possible. 

During the closure, there may be staff working in the building and on-site, however, 
public access will be strictly denied to the building. Apologies for any inconvenience 
caused. 

Please use the following websites to keep informed of the current situation regarding 
the Corona Virus: https://www.gov.uk/ and https://www.nhs.uk/ 
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